
  

  
   

   
  

 

John Brombaugh 

Eugene, OR 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

Please get our government to change the Supreme Court decision that lets corporations 
finance campaign funding, which I consider the main reason why the US CEOs are getting an 
every higher portion of all the available wealth of this country.  If the average citizen's 
opinion effected what the legislators decide, the CEO-to-average-worker pay ratio would 
stop getting worse and worse for the common US citizen. 

Sincerely, 

John Brombaugh 




